
Parent Rights Regarding Library Materials 
(Texas Senate Bill 13, 88th Legislature) 

At McLean ISD, we value the partnership between home and school. In compliance with Texas 
law, we want to ensure parents and guardians are fully informed of their rights concerning 
school library materials. 

Your Rights as a Parent or Guardian 

●​ Review Library Materials​
 You may review all library books and materials available in your child’s campus library.​
 

●​ View Your Child’s Library Records​
 Upon request, you may receive a list of the library books and materials your child has 
currently checked out.​
 

●​ Restrict Your Child’s Access​
 You may restrict your child’s access to specific library materials. This restriction applies 
only to your child.​
 

How to Access These Rights 

●​ To review library materials or request a list of your child’s current checkouts, 
contact the campus librarian.​
 

●​ To restrict your child’s access to specific materials, submit a written request to the 
campus librarian or principal.​
 

Our Commitment 

McLean ISD is committed to: 

●​ Providing age-appropriate and educationally sound library materials.​
 

●​ Ensuring transparency in the selection and availability of materials.​
 

●​ Respecting the rights of parents while supporting the educational needs of all students.​
 

Contact 

Freda Holland, Campus Librarian​
McLean ISD​
Phone: 806-779-2571 






















